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Date:  April 4, 2019 
 

To:  Housing Services Governing Board 

 

Through: Natalie Lewis, Deputy City Manager 
  Ruth Giese, Community Services Director  
 
From:  Liz Morales, Housing and Community Development Director 
  Mary Brandon, Housing Supervisor 
 
 
Subject: Public Housing Authority (“PHA”) Section 8 Housing Choice 

Voucher Administrative Plan Modifications 
 
 

Purpose and Recommendation 
 

The purpose of this report is for the Mesa Housing Services Governing Board 
(“Board”) to review and approve the modifications to the Section 8 Housing Choice 
Voucher Administrative Plan. 
 

Background 

 
The City of Mesa Housing Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan 
sets forth the HUD regulations and policies for the administration of the Section 8 
Housing Choice Voucher program for rental assistance for Mesa families and 
individuals.  
 

Discussion 

 
The Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan (“Section 8 Admin 
Plan”) is required by HUD and sets forth the policies for the administration of the 
Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program. The modifications to the Section 8 
Admin Plan is attached for review and approval by the Board. The effective date 
of the changes, if approved, would be July 1, 2019.  
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City staff is recommending the Board approve the Section 8 Admin Plan.   
 
Coordinated With 
 
The Resident Advisory Board and the Housing and Community Development 
Division. 
 


